Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to OBJECT to the above proposal.

I am a longstanding Enfield resident and disagree that the proposals will benefit the people of Enfield.

- I am opposed to developments on any 'Green Belt Land' sites as by definition these are areas that should be protected.
- I believe that it will be the developers who will benefit financially and not the residents who will be priced out of Enfield by more new unaffordable housing.
- I do not agree with the removal of even more car parks in Enfield for redevelopment not leaving any space for residents to visit town centres.
- In general I disagree with the "Placemaking Visions" put forward which are unrealistically described in the proposal and am wholly opposed to any new high-rise developments.

These are just a few of the grievances I have with the report that has been published and I hope my objections will not be ignored.